
Streamlining the permit application,
inspection and payment processes,
Language clarity for better understanding within
the building community and City practices,
Requirements for fire suppression systems that
align with the building code,
Changes to registered professional involvement
for architects and engineers,
Supports added for projects that involve the BC
Energy Step Code, and
Deletion of obsolete or redundant requirements
and alignment with legislative changes.

BUILDING BYLAWOPEN HOUSE

The City is replacing the Building Bylaw and invites you to
our open house. Learn how the bylaw changes may affect
you and provide your feedback.

When: Tuesday, March 7, 2023, from 2 to 4 p.m.
Where: Enterprise Centre, City Hall, 301 St. Ann’s Rd

Highlights of the changes include:

DOWNTOWN TREE PRUNING SCHEDULED

As part of the annual street
tree maintenance program,
the City will be pollarding
the London planes trees
along Shoppers Row and
Pier Street. Pollarding is a
method of pruning used by
the City. Pruning will occur
on February 26 and 27 and
on March 5 and 6, 2023;
the City selected Sunday
and Monday to minimize
disruption to local
businesses.

During the tree work, the public can expect minor traffic
delays, and portions of the sidewalk will be closed. Select
parking stalls will also be temporarily allocated for equipment

If you have any questions or concerns, contact,
Arboriculture Technician, at parks@campbellriver.ca.


